

Information Rights Team
Performance Risk Directorate
2 Marsham Street
London SW1P 4DF
FoiRequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

James Kelly request-322322-e95f8c71@whatdotheyknow.com

04 May 2016

Dear Mr Kelly,

Thank you for your email dated 16 April 2016 in which you ask the following: -

"Would it be possible for you liaise with the Advisory Council on the Misuse of Drugs (ACMD) to reclassify Co-proxamol as a controlled drug? This would have a profound impact for all the patients that were included on the MHRA's 'Named Patient List' and were still being prescribed Co-proxamol until November 2015. It would also reduce the price of the medication dramatically".

Please be aware that although you were originally sent a notification stating your request would be handled in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act (FoI), your request is not asking for recorded information. As a result we have taken the decision to forward your request onto the relevant department to handle as general correspondence and provide you with the appropriate response.

Yours sincerely,

P. Zebedee

Information Rights Team Switchboard: 020 7035 4848

E-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

